
 

As New West begins reopening dog parks we have very strong
concerns regarding how this impacts the safety of ourselves, our

clients and community.

Should you choose to bring your dog to dog parks at any point,
we ask that you do not also attend daycare until further notice.

Please connect with us to keep up communication as
transparently as possible. 

We remain open due to a need. We have clients that have very
long work hours... others who's dogs have really extreme

separation anxiety.. the list goes on. But we can't compromise our
health or yours. Because o this need we are able to continue to

intake family dogs who need a break in their days as well. There
is too much risk to do both at this time.

Thank you for understanding and for your cooperation xoxo


